
“To God be the glory... Forever and ever. Amen.”

August 15, 2022

Dear Parents of Our Blended Learning Mode,

Welcome again to Barcelona Academy School Year 2022-2023!   

Thank you for joining us in our Technical and General Orientations for the past weeks. 
You must have been taught, informed, and reminded of the things you need to know 
about this exciting yet challenging year as we apply blended learning of face-to-face 
and online classes.

We officially begin August 16, Tuesday following the alternate schedule of face-to-face 
classes. 

We are also importantly informing you that our teachers have just undergone a routine 
swab test for your kids’ safety and protection. We continue to observe and apply 
minimum and standard health protocols. We ask for your full cooperation and support. 
Please exercise your own diligence and responsibility to check beforehand if your 
child is experiencing any symptoms (colds, cough and/or fever) and decide not to let 
him/her come to school until he/she gets better.

Thank you again to our most vital partnership for your child’s life-learning journey, 
general safety and welfare.

We are prepared, ready and able. Yet, we shall also allow some flexibility and 
adjustment when needed, especially on this opening week.

Thank you for our continuous and regular communication.

Thank you for your trust and involvement.

We look forward to a breakthrough and victorious year ahead.

God be with us al!

Very truly yours,
 
(SGD) Marites Barcelona,Ph.D
Directress – Principal
 
Noted;

(SGD) Bro. Alvin Barcelona
School President

“Come Holy Spirit… Renew the face of the earth.”


